
SUPPORTING
REPORTINGthrough

To whom should you report an INSIDER THREAT?
All military, federal, 
or contract personnel 
should report potential 
insider threat incidents to 
their Component Insider 
Threat Hub/Program.

If you are not affiliated with the 
government as an employee, 
military member, or contractor, 
you should contact your local law 
enforcement or Federal Bureau 
of Investigations (FBI.gov).
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